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Comments: Roadless rule

 

To Whom it May Concern:

 

 

 

I have already submitted comments regarding the roadless rule with the subsistence meeting held in Ketchikan. I

would like to reiterate

 

My support for continuing the roadless rule in the Tongass. We already have roads with deferred maintenance. I

am not interested, as a taxpayer, to further subsidize the timber "industry" and now the mining industry.

 

 

 

Sincerely,

 

 

 

Susan E Walsh

 

Ketchikan, Alaska 99901
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